
October News in Mrs. Padilla’s Class 
PHONICS
First grade students will continue to learn phonics skills that include syllables, long and short vowels and consonant clusters. Second grade students working on long and short vowel sounds. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]READING
Students are continuing to grow and learn during their reading and writing time! This quarter we will dive deep into writing and explore our new Writing Center! 


MATH

First and Second graders finished their first math Unit! They will begin working on geometric shapes going into Unit two! Working Puzzles at home is a great activity! 

Reminders
October 6th- Picture Day 

October 10th- No School

October 31st- Halloween 11:15 Dismissal 
 
Halloween
Children may come to school in costumes. They can bring wrapped candy to pass out. Parents are invited to watch the costume parade at 9:00.
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